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From: Tongol, Ray C.

To: Zepp, Zoe

Subject: Re: PLN230071 Letter of Public Convenience and Necessity Application Review
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 9:40:03 AM
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Zoe,

The Monterey County Sheriff's Office does not have any concerns regarding the new Post No
Bills Carmel location and support them with their request.

Commander R. Tongol

Administration Operations Bureau
Professional Standards and Training Division
Office: 831-755-3707
tongolrc@co.monterey.ca.us

Monterey County Sheriff's Office

1414 Natividad Rd. Salinas, CA 93906

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and / or legally privileged
information. It may also contain LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE MATERIAL. It is solely for the use of the intended
recipient / recipients. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act ( Title 18 USC SS 2510-2521 ). If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this communication.

This E-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC SS 2510-2521 and is legally privileged.
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